SHerman N@IGHBOI’H‘OD~
“ASsociaTtion

May 8, 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

On behalf of the Sherman Neighborhood Association, I would like to voice my support
for the zoning change (from C3 to M1) for Mr. Chet Hermansen. Chet has been an
invalﬁalﬁle member of our neighborhood for many years, bdth as an individual neighbor
and as a proprietor of Chet’s Car Care. The neighborhood association feels that he will
act in the best interests of the neighborhood in his future plans, as he has done in the
past We are happy to have Chet as part of our nelghborhood and Wlsh him success in

this endeavor.

Sincerely,
ﬂMmeﬂ W'\

Megan Maguire
Co-Chair, Sherman Nelghborhood Association -






